
From: Randy Ammons
To:
Cc: OCE
Subject: RE: COVID19 Regulatory Relief Request for TPDES WQ0001441000
Date: Sunday, March 22, 2020 9:22:27 AM

Good morning Asciatu Whiteside,
 
The TCEQ has received your request for enforcement discretion to suspend all stormwater sampling
requirements due to limited staff due to the COVOD-19 pandemic.  Specifically, the suspension of
Effluent Limitations and Monitoring Requirements, Page 2 and 2a of permit WQ0001441000.  Your
request is approved.  Please continue to keep us updated as conditions change.
 
The TCEQ will revisit this issue at the appropriate time and reserves the right to withdraw this
approval.
 
Regards,
 
Randy J. Ammons, Area Director
North Central and West Texas Area
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
 



From: Whiteside, Asciatu
To: Ramiro Garcia; OCE
Cc:  
Subject: COVID19 Regulatory Relief Request for TPDES WQ0001441000
Date: Friday, March 20, 2020 11:16:13 AM
Attachments: 3.20.20 COVID19 Regulatory Relief Request for TPDES WQ0001441000.pdf

Good Morning Mr. Garcia,
 
Please refer to the attached letter regarding Dallas Fort Worth International (DFW) Airport’s
request for regulatory relief, and suspend weekly storm water sampling for TPDES Permit
No. WQ0001441000 while personnel at DFW Airport are being asked to employ social
distancing and transition to a virtual work from home strategy.  If you have any questions or
need additional information, please contact me via email at  or
mobile phone at (817) 683-1651.
 
Thank you
 
 

Asciatu Whiteside

Environmental Program Manager

Environmental Affairs Department

 

3003 South Service Rd., EAD Annex Bldg. A

P.O. Box 619428

DFW Airport, TX 75261

 

T (972) 973 5582

F (972) 973 5561

www.dfwairport.com

-
******* Notice ******** The information contained in this e-mail, including attachments,
may contain confidential information that is intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, or the person responsible
for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of, or taking any action in reliance upon this
information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please
contact the sender immediately and then delete the material from your computer.






